December 23rd, 1988

lMigs Susan Taylor
6517 Painter Avenue
WHITTIER, Cal 90601

Dear Susan,
Thank you for your letter of November 29th.

I was sorry too not to find you when I phoned
you from Sant Augustine, Florida.

I am glad that you are having a good time v1si~
ting country after country.

Unfortunately, by Easter we will not be in
longofre because we are travelling beginning Febua-
ry to India, Nepal, South Korea, Guam, Hawal and
Los ingeles. Laster is very early in 1989.

Hope to see you in Los Angeles beginning of
March and may be then, we may arrange your visit to
Mongofre in an other date.

We wish you and HMichael a very Happy Christmas
and a prosperous 1989,
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